From: Satterfield, Nancy - BOE, Grant Writer

Sent: Friday, September 5, 2014 10:02 PM

To: Newton, Robin - BOE, Executive Assistant to the

Superintendent

Robin

The only item I have for the board is for the following grant.

Bend Gate Elementary seeks approval to apply for the Math Achievement Grant from the Kentucky Department of Education. The grant funds will be utilized to provide a Math Intervention teacher for struggling primary students for the 2015-17 school years. The grant funding will provide \$41,000 each year of the two year grant.

Thanks Nancy

From: Carroll, Robin - SHS, Principal

Sent: Monday, September 8, 2014 3:08 PM

To: Newton, Robin - BOE, Executive Assistant to the

Superintendent

South Heights Elementary seeks approval to apply for the Math Achievement Grant from the Kentucky Department of Education. The grant funds will be utilized to provide a Math Intervention teacher for struggling primary students for the 2015-17 school years. The grant funding will provide \$41,000 each year of the two year grant.